
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 Please vote Yes on SB 104. If I wasn't able to Airbnb I would lose my home.  

 I'm retired and have had to run out two rooms in my home for the last 7 years in order to make 
my house payments.  

 I live in a community that at one time was almost 100% short-term rentals.  

 Please do not make it more difficult for me to survive! And that's exactly what we're doing at this 
point surviving.  

 Thank you! 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Mishelle Jagodzinski 

Mishelle


